PUBLIC NOTICE

Please take notice that the Germantown Planning Board has cancelled their regularly scheduled meeting for Thursday, August 25, 2016 and rescheduled to Thursday, September 1, 2016 for 7:00 p.m. at the Germantown Town Hall.  All interested persons are welcomed to attend.

Jami L. DelPozzo

Secretary Planning and Zoning

